COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

28th March, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the
23rd instant, with enclosures, respecting the pumping
arrangements proposed in connection with Messrs. J.l.
Thompson & Sons! Yard No. 588, and have to say that your

remarks have been noted snd are in order.

amendad’plan of general pumping

arrangement has been examined and will be approved provided
The arrangements be as shown and amended thereon, and the
remaining requiremsnts of Sections 20, 204 and 34 of the
Rules (1937-8) be complied with so far as they are applicable.
Two coples of the plan in question are
returned herewith,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND «




